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TVW Swimming
Earley Squadron was represented by
Cadets Kemp, Watt and McBrien.
Cadet Watt took part in the Junior
Girl's Breast Stroke and Freestyle
and was very close to picking up a
medal. Cadet McBrien came 2nd in
the Junior Boy's Freestyle and
congratulations to Cadet Kemp, who
walked away with Gold and Bronze
medals. He has been asked to
represent the Wing in the Regional
swimming championships on behalf
of Earley Sqn.

Pizza and Movie Night

Cadets were treated to a Pizza and Movie
night by Flt Sgt Miller and Ma'am on 15th
July. We enjoyed watching the comedy
movie 'Airplane' and eating pizza for the
night and would like to try this again later
in the year.

Upcoming events:

09/09/10: Operation Deluge

19/09/10: Battle of Britain Sunday
20/10/10: Cyprus Camp

23/10/10: RAF Waddington Autumn Camp
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Summer Camps
Over the last 2 months Earley cadets have attended many RAF
stations as part of the annual TVW Summer camps. Cadets
Hunter and McBrien stayed for a week in July at RAF Odiham,
where they had a flight in a Chinook, went shooting and had a
surprise visit from the Red Arrows.

Cadets Davies, Lambert, Kemp and Tsang visited RAF Henlow,
where they took part in an RAF Regiment Training Day and had
an off-road driving experience.

Later in August Cpl Gosset and Cadets Davies and Mignot went
on the Brunswick Activites Camp at Pirbright, where they did
watersports and went on an Army Assault Course.

Wing Website Photo Shoot
On the 22nd July, Cpl Mitchell and Cdt McBrien went to a

Wing Website Photo Shoot where they, along with cadets
from Woodley and Wokingham Sqgns, had photos taken for
the new wing website. They spent the evening doing first
aid, navigation, aircraft recognition and leadership
exercises in front of the camera.




